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 West Lindsey District Council 

Guildhall Gainsborough
Lincolnshire DN21 2NA

Tel: 01427 676676 Fax: 01427 675170

This meeting will be webcast and published on the Council’s website

AGENDA     

Prayers will be conducted prior to the start of the meeting.
Members are welcome to attend.

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Council will be held in the Council 
Chamber - The Guildhall, Marshall's Yard, Gainsborough, DN21 2NA, , on Monday, 
5th September, 2016 at 7.00 pm, and your attendance at such meeting is hereby 
requested to transact the following business.

To: Members of West Lindsey District Council

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

2. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
To confirm as a correct record the Minutes of the previous meeting held on 4 July 2016
(PAGES 1 - 10)

3. MEMBERS' DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
Members may make any declarations of interest at this point and may also make them at 
any point during the meeting.

4. COUNCIL MATTERS ARISING
(PAGES 11 - 12)

5. ANNOUNCEMENTS
i) Chairman of Council
ii) Leader of the Council
iii) Head of Paid Service

6. PUBLIC QUESTION TIME
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7. QUESTIONS PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE NO. 9

8. MOTIONS PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE NO. 10
You may be aware that in December, a Private Members Bill aimed at giving local 
councils powers to tackle irresponsible pavement parking was proposed in 
Westminster and I ask this Council to support legislation in this area.
Legislation would simplify the current situation on pavement parking across 
England and Wales by recreating the system that exists in London, which prevents 
people from parking on the pavement except in areas specially designated by the 
council.
Whilst the Bill didn’t progress, the Government is currently looking into potential 
solutions to the problems of pavement parking. I am asking if you will help by 
writing to the Secretary of State for Transport, to express support for a nationwide 
law on pavement parking.
A pavement parking law would make a huge difference to pedestrian safety all over 
the country and in our area through a driver mentality shift, and the Government 
needs to know that it has the support of councils as well as road users.
I propose that the Leader and Chief Executive write to and lobby our MP and other 
key bodies such as Department of Communities and Local Government, Local 
Government Association, District Councils’ Network and Select Committee based 
on these proposals.

I so move
Councillor Anne Welburn

9. ANNUAL TREASURY REPORT
(PAGES 13 - 28)

10. WELTON BY LINCOLN NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN
(PAGES 29 - 32)

11. MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETINGS
To Receive the Minutes of Committee Meetings Published since the Council Meeting on 
4 July 2016

M Gill
Chief Executive

The Guildhall
Gainsborough

Thursday, 25 August 2016


